## Dear Khedaar Kashyap & Silicon Valley Public Speaking Organization (SVPSO)





Thank you very much for your generous donation of \$3500 to Peace Winds Japan. We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your warm hearted consideration to those Ukrainian children who are living under difficult conditions.

We have been extending our support activities for Ukrainian people both in Ukraine and in the neighboring country, the Republic of Moldova. We have already completed a series of educational support projects which we believe helped a large number of Ukrainian children. Let us inform you that your precious contribution will be used for educational projects including the rehabilitation and enhancement of Kindergarten schools in both Ukraine and Moldova.

Thank you once again for your kind consideration, and we sincerely hope that the peaceful days will come soon for all the Ukrainian children.

Date: Feb 4th, 2024

Kensuke Onishi, Chief Executive Officer, and all the staff of Peace Winds Fapan

peace winds